
 

Ensemble nous brillons                         Together we shine  

 

 

 

  Welcome Back! 

 

 

 École Beau Meadow School doors are open once again after what I hope was 

a relaxing and refreshing summer break! I am looking forward to yet another excit-

ing school year with our Beau Meadow family!  

 I would like to take this opportunity to welcome some new faces in the     

hallways this year. A warm welcome to all of our Pre -Kindergarten and Kindergarten 

students and their families. A big welcome also goes out to our new students and 

staff here at École Beau Meadow.  
 Our custodians were  hard at work over the summer months. A HUGE thank 

you goes out to Patsy Taylor , Francis Tulang and Leanne Davidson for all the hard 

work they put into getting our school so clean! We also had our new modular class-

room and gym floor installed over the summer. A BIG thank you goes out to our 

Black Gold team for working so hard on our behalf.  École Beau Meadow School 
looks amazing and we are ready for a great school year!  
 

 Some important school forms have been sent home this week for you to  

complete and return. We would appreciate if you could get them back to us as soon 

as possible.  

 

Yours in education,   

Jennifer O'Brien  

Principal  

École Beau Meadow School 

 

École Beau Meadow School  
S E P T E M B E R ,  2 0 1 5  

 

Important  

Information  

 

Please ensure our  

office has your 

most up to date 

contact information 

on file, including     

e-mail.  

We use this to send 

home important     

updates throughout 

the year.  
 

 

£cole Beau Meadow 
School 

 

4322-44  Street,  Beaumont, 
Alberta.  T4X  1K3 

  

Telephone :780-929ï2175  
Fax:780-929-6606 

 

Web Page http //http://

ebms.blackgold.ca/  
  
 

Principal: Jennifer OôBrien 
Assistant Principal: Kerri-Lynn 

Hickman 
Counselor:  Heather Lewis 

School Photos 
 

Students will have their 

photos taken by Icon  

Experience Photography.        

Information will be sent 

out prior to this date.  

September 30th -     

PreKindergarten -  Gr.6  

September 29th -     

PreKindergarten & K 

(Tues/Thurs.)  

School Fees Reminder  
 

Please remember that all school fees are due by the end of        

September.  
 
 

Instructional Materials Rental  
 

Grades 1 - 6 $60  

These fees are to cover the cost of rental of text books, as 
well as other curriculum materials and resources.  

Kindergarten Fee $110  
(For Field Trips, Extra Supplies, Christmas, Cooking etc.)  

 
Please contact the school for more information about online        

payments. 

http://ebms.blackgold.ca/
http://ebms.blackgold.ca/
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Who Is Who In The Zoo!  
From left to right: Jennifer OõBrien (Principal), Kerri-Lynn Hickman (Assistant Principal), Deanna Duhaime (Sub-Secretary, 

Anne Buffel (Head Secretary),  Olga Inkster (Secretary). Missing: Nicole Wright (Secretary) .  


